BRING ONE FOR THE CHIPPER 
WHEREAS,
Recycling reduces the waste stream, thus saving tax dollars and improving our environment; and

WHEREAS,
Roswell is committed to reducing the waste stream, and encouraging citizens to reduce the amount of yard waste material placed curbside; and
WHEREAS,
The Keep Roswell Beautiful program, Kiwanis Club of Historic Roswell, the Keep Georgia Beautiful program (part of the Department of Community Affairs), the Davey Tree Expert Company, The Home Depot and WXIA Television are sponsoring the “Bring One For the Chipper” Christmas Tree Recycling Program; and
WHEREAS,
This program promotes the recycling of Christmas trees into useable mulch material and provides Roswell residents easy access to drop-off sites and free mulch.
WHEREAS, 
Last year, over 8,000 trees were recycled through this program in the City of Roswell.   
NOW THEREFORE,  I,  Jere Wood, Mayor of the City of Roswell, do hereby proclaim, Saturday, January 9rd,  2010  as “Bring One for the Chipper” in Roswell and invite all residents to participate.
In witness whereof, I have hereunto set my hand and caused the seal of the City of Roswell to be affixed this 21st day of December, 2009.

              Jere Wood, Mayor

